
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/22/2020 09:38:32 AM

To:  Robert Philips <robert.philips@painelake.com>

Subject:  Re: Request for Draft EIR for Hollywood Center project
 

Hi Robert,

Yes, you can certainly get a copy. Would a copy on a USB flash drive would work for you? We have those readily available. If so,
please provide a mailing address and we can take care of that straight away.

Thanks,  

On Sat, Jun 20, 2020 at 2:44 PM Robert Philips <robert.philips@painelake.com> wrote:
Hi Mindy:

Is it still possible to purchase a CD of the Draft EIR for the Hollywood Center project?
I am serving on the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce, Economic Development Committee.

Kind appreciation.

Best wishes, Bob

-- 
Robert Philips
Managing Director
Mobile +1-310-905-9310
www.painelake.com

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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